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Comments: I support Whatcom County Snowmobile Club's use of Canyon Creek road since they are community

club that is already active in helping maintain the area to the benefit of the community.

 

I do not support the Twin Sister, Heliotrope, and Anderson Lakes huts due them being operated solely for the use

of their customers (day use is permitted, but basically an unrealistic use in most cases). I would be more in

support if at least 50% public access was guaranteed, this applies to all of the overnight huts run by private

companies on public land.

 

 

 


